TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF
THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

This petition of concerned Australian citizens draws to the attention of the House the need for a
Medicare Centre in Narellan. Macarthur's population is expected to double in the next two decades and
more than 200,000 people are expected to move into the new estates in the suburbs surrounding
Narellan.

We therefore ask the House to support this petition which would allow for a Medicare Centre fo be
located within the Narellan business district in addition to the existing services in Camden and
Campbelltown.





